
South Norfolk Village Clusters Housing Allocations Plan 

Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 (as amended) 

Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 (as 

amended) 

Notice of Submission of the South Norfolk Village Clusters Housing Allocations Plan 

to the Secretary of State (Regulation 22) 

On 4 August 2025, South Norfolk Council, submitted the South Norfolk Village Clusters 

Housing Allocations Plan to the Secretary of State for Housing, Communities and Local 

Government for independent examination in accordance with Regulation 22 of the Town and 

Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 (as amended) and Section 20 

of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 (as amended).  

The following documents and information have been submitted: 

1. The Regulation 19 Pre-submission Draft including Addendum South Norfolk Village 

Cluster Housing Allocations Plan, July 2024; 

2. Sustainability Appraisal and Strategic Environmental Assessment of the South Norfolk 

Village Clusters Housing Allocations Plan (June 2024); 

3. Habitats Regulation Assessment (June 2024); 

4. Submission policies maps which show changes to the existing adopted policies maps; 

5. South Norfolk Village Clusters Housing Allocations Plan Statement of Consultation; 

6. South Norfolk Village Clusters Housing Allocations Plan Duty to Cooperate Statement; 

7. Supporting documents and the Core Document Library relevant to the preparation of 

the South Norfolk Village Clusters Housing Allocations Plan; and 

8. Copies of representations made in accordance with Regulation 20. 

 

The South Norfolk Village Clusters Housing Allocations Plan will now be subject to an 

independent examination to be conducted by the Planning Inspectorate. Once confirmed, 

details relating to the examination process will be advertised, made available online and 

sent to all respondents.  

Programme Officer 

To assist the Planning Inspector throughout the examination, Mrs. Annette Feeney has 

been appointed as independent Programme Officer. If you have any questions about the 

Examination process, please contact Mrs. Feeney at 

annette.feeney@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk or on 07775 771026. Postal address: 

Mrs Annette Feeney, Programme Officer, c/o South Norfolk Council, The Horizon Centre, 

Peachman Way, Broadland Business Park, Norwich NR7 0WF 

Inspection of documents 

In accordance with Regulation 35(b), the entire suite of documents is available to view on 

the South Norfolk Council website at 

https://www.southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk/planning/future-development/local-

plans/emerging-local-plan/south-norfolk-village-clusters-housing-allocations-plan-

examination.   
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Hard copies of documents are available to view at the Council offices, The Horizon Centre, 

Peachman Way, Broadland Business Park, Norwich, NR7 0WF during normal office hours. 

If you wish to contact us, please phone the Place Shaping Team on 01508 533805 or email 

localplan.snc@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk  
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